
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      April 7, 2009 

 

 

 

 

 

Mayor Tom Friedel 

and the Common Council 

Racine, Wisconsin 

  

Ladies and Gentlemen: 

  

            I received a request from A. W. Oakes and Son to lease 500 square feet of office space in 

the City Hall Annex in conjunction with the 6
th

 Street Reconstruction project.  Please refer this 

item to the Public Works and Services Committee for consideration. 

 

      Sincerely, 

 

 

 

      Thomas M. Eeg 

      Assistant Commissioner of Public Works/Operations 

 

TME:das 

 

 


